
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 7/9/2012 5:11:43 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: FPacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: 

STATE-OF-THE-ART TECHNOLOGY GIVES DETAILED LOOK INSIDE 
NATURAL GAS PIPELINES TO CONFIRM SAFE OPERATIONS 

I will be out of the office June 30-July 13, 2012. If you have questions that require immediate attention related to 
Information Technology matters, contact Daniel Quach at daniel.quach@cpuc.ca.gov. If you have questions 
related to Human Resources, contact Liza Dougherty at liza.dougherty@cpuc.ca.gov. If you have questions 
related to Management Services matters, contact Brenda Cochran at brenda.cochran@cpuc.ca.gov. 

Thank you. 

Michelle Cooke, Director 
Information Technology and Management Service Division 
415 703 2163 
mlc@cpuc.ca.gov 
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